
The advert is here, and faith formation are celebrating this season with different activities 

 

• We just hosted Family Bingo. It was an intergenerational event, and we had more than 40 

people show up 

• We went to an Escape room with the high schoolers 

• We will be hosting Christmas Party this coming Sunday, December 18, 2022, at 6 pm 

• We are also getting ready for Blue Christmas and Christmas eve service. Blue Christmas will be 

hosted on Saturday, December 17, at 2 pm at the chapel. I want to extend the invitation to 

everyone. It is a unique service and lets us support each other 


